Spelling bee lists are now available in the main office for students interested in participating. 7th
graders will compete Feb. 9th, 11th and 16th. 8th graders are Feb. 18th, 22nd and 24th. The top 5-10
winners will compete in a school wide bee on March 1st. The overall winner is eligible to compete in the
state wide bee on March 4th at UVU. 9th Graders are not eligible to compete, as they are consider High
School spellers.



